
_this is what we do 



Since 1997, ShowPro has provided an 
evolving array of technical support to 
the event industry by mobilizing the 
best talent and technology in 
lighting, audio, video, staging and 
production management.  ShowPro 
brings world-class production to 
events, with massive focus on client 
needs including quick response and 
clear communication.  Founder David 
Smith has been an innovative senior 
executive for almost 40 years, 
working with the first moving light 
systems in the 80s, developing a pre-
social-media touring media bus, was 
an originator in the large format 
building projection business, and 
continues to leverage his extensive 
experience to form important 
partnerships with producers and 
agencies and venues across the 
country.



• in house design and drafting

• in house master electrician

• eco-friendly systems

• award-winning programming

• custom stealth fixtures

• concert automated fixtures

• battery operated fixtures

• permanent installation

lighting 

































• roe high rez led

• brompton processing

• panasonic laser projection 

• 4k broadcast cameras

• 4K switching, engineering

• live streaming 

• 24” to 98” displays x 100s

• gaming displays

video, led, projection, display



























• latest digital consoles

• latest wireless and antenna systems

• large-format line array

• live recording

• dj support

• touch screen interactive

• projection interactive

• audience engagement interactive

• wifi networking and distribution

audio, interactive, networking





















• bespoke touring solutions

• full-service production packaging for tours

• fabrication partners 

• trade show drayage and floor management

• technical directors for all events

• 100% solar-powered offices and shop

• technical drawing and cad services 

touring, activation, exhibit, management























THANK YOU!


